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Dear 
 
BCE-FOI-2024-08 
 
Thank you for your email request for information to the Boundary Commission for
England (BCE) on 11 June 2024, which has been considered under the terms of
the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000.
 
In your request for information you asked: 
 
 
Please supply the following information for your Agency ONLY, (do not including
any data on other agencies or public bodies that may report to you) for the period
of 2023:

1.     Year of Creation/Launch/Establishment?
2.     Your Annual Budget?
3.     Other Revenue received but not from government?
4.     Fiscal Powers: Yes/No
5.     Regulatory Powers: Yes/No
6.     Do you sponsor other Public Bodies: Yes/No, if yes who?
7.     Number of permanent staff?
8.     Number of temporary staff (including part timers)?
9.     Number of contractors employed?

 
BCE response:
 
1.Year of Creation/Launch/Establishment?
The Boundary Commission for England was first established in 1944. Its
present remit was established by the Parliamentary Constituencies Act 1986
(as amended).
2. Your Annual Budget?
Our budget varies enormously, depending on the work programme. The
budget for 2023-2024 was £1,050,000; the budget for 2024-2025 is just
£23,000.
3. Other Revenue received but not from government?
None
4. Fiscal Powers
No
5. Regulatory Powers
No
6. Do you sponsor other Public Bodies
No
7. Number of permanent staff?
One
8. Number of temporary staff (including part timers)?
None
9. Number of contractors employed
None
 
 
Under the provisions of the FOI Act, if you are dissatisfied with the response






